

Welcome February

February is short and very sweet." — Charmaine J Forde

Random Acts of Flowers-AVL

Board of Directors



RAF-AVL Board Members from L to R: Eva, Karol (President), Vicki, Candace (VP), DeeDee, Jeannie (Treasurer), Paula, Barbara, Cathy (Secretary), Scott, Lynn

We take great pride in our Random Acts of Flowers-AVL Board of Directors. As an entirely volunteer-run organization, our board oversees all operations, including flower collection, event/fundraisers, social media management, volunteer communications, vase collection, and the creation of this newsletter. Each board member serves on one or more committees, working collaboratively to make RAF-AVL a valuable asset to the Western North Carolina community.

Our thanks to Vicki for stepping in as our interim BOD President in 2024.



SAVE the DATE - upcoming events

February is a month of LOVE for food and flowers. Take your sweetie to **Bellagio Bistro** on February 11, 2025 or February 13, 2025 and Bellagio will donate 10% of the cost of your check to our organization. You MUST present the coupon below with your check! Please print and bring the coupon with you.

Many THANKS to Bellagio Bistro for their generosity.

Bellagio Bistro

133 Weaverville Hwy - Weaverville, NC



Flower Power Dance Party Friday, March 14th - 6:30-9:30.





Spotlight on Barbara

Barbara is one of original members of RAF-AVL, she is on the Board of Directors and a member of the Flower Power Team. Barbara volunteered over 500 hours in 2024. She is pivotal part of our Flower Power Commitee. Cheers to Barbara. We couldn't' do what we do without her.



We deliver Happiness, one bouquet at a time.

2024 was a great year. We delivered over**3,200** bouquets to our partners all across WNC.

This unexpected surprise is delivered to patients of hospitals, nursing centers, veterans' centers and assistant living facilities in Buncombe and Henderson counties.

If you have an organization that would enjoy a delivery, please contact info@rafasheville.org



Help us get to 1,000!

Please take a moment and like, share our Facebook and Instagram pages. Each week we post fun facts, upcoming events and volunteer opportunities.

Our





Help us Grow and Bloom so we can give back to our WNC community. Random Acts of Flowers-Asheville is a 501(c)3 charitable organization.





Our Company | Contact Us | FAQs | Privacy Policy

random acts of flowers | P.O. Box 1802 | Skyland, NC 28776 US

<u>Unsubscribe</u> | <u>Update Profile</u> | <u>Our Privacy Policy</u> | <u>Constant Contact Data Notice</u>



Try email marketing for free today!